
COUNCIL MEETING – 20TH JANUARY 2016  
ITEM 6 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Mr and Mrs McDonald for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 

“Given that meetings have taken place between Senior member of Cleveland 
Police and SBC in 2013 as described in letter from DCC Spittle to Mr 
Schneider, the subject matter being the provision of bought out child care 
which is clearly a very serious issue which should be recorded for 
transparency and responsibility purposes. I would expect that any meetings 
that took place between the senior people of two professional organisations 
would generate a minutes of meeting, Could SBC please provide details of 
what was discussed and conclusions reached or alternatively a copy of the 
Minutes of Meeting?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


